
From: Bedsole, Coretta D <cbedsole@aarp.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
CC: MarieWaller@scstatehouse.govMarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov 

Date: 8/21/2014 12:53:10 PM
Subject: Office on Aging referrals to Sustaining Our Seniors and AARP SC

Good Afternoon Tony,

Just left you a voice mail message. I just received a telephone call on the Sustaining Our Seniors telephone line from 
Mrs. Marie Johnson. Her voice mail message said that the Office on Aging referred her to SOS and asked that SOS 
assist her with a specific need. I am going to call her back to explain that SOS does not provide direct services to 
individuals. Also earlier this week we received a call at the AARP SC office in which the caller indicated the Office on 
Aging had referred her to us for services. Could you please let your staff know that AARP SC and Sustaining Our 
Seniors do not provide direct services so that people in need won't waste their time calling us? Wish both these 
organizations could be of help, but alas, we do not provide direct services through AARP or SOS.

Thanks in advance for sorting this out.

Coretta

Coretta Bedsole | AARP South Carolina | Associate State Director 
Advocacy
1201 Main Street | Suite 1720 | Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803-765-7383 | Cell: 803-403-5313

-AARP Real Possibilities in
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